

Tuck Shop is back!

From Friday 18th October, our tuck shop will be open again! At 2.30pm, every Friday, children who have brought in money for the tuck shop will be taken down to the main entrance by their teacher to buy their Friday treats! All the money raised from our tuck shop will go straight into our school funds. Thank you in advance for supporting us.

Kindness Challenge

We are joining the NSPCC this October and taking part in a Kindness Challenge. Brooke in Opal class came up with a fantastic idea to have some fun, whilst also donating some food to our local food bank. We are hosting a domino extravaganza, with a difference! We are asking that all our families buy one extra packet of cereal on their weekly shop and bring it into school. We are then going to stand the cereal boxes up like dominoes around the school and set off a chain reaction to create the domino effect! Once we've had our fun, we are going to donate all of the cereal boxes to our local food bank. Please bring in your cereal boxes by Friday 18th October ready for the challenge on Monday 21st October.



Bewsey Lodge Primary School Weekly Newsletter

Friday 4th October 2024

Introducing our new House Captains & Vice Captains!



As you know we have houses at school - Malala (yellow), Rosa (green), Attenborough (blue) and Elton (red). Each house has a House Leader (an adult in school), a House Captain from year 6 (last year's Vice Captain) and a Vice Captain from year 5.

The children who wanted to take on the role of a Vice Captain this year had to make a short video presentation explaining why they would do a good job. The videos were then played to each class and the children voted for their favourite.

The successful candidates were announced in assembly this week and were presented with a tie in the colour of their house by the House Captain. The standard of the entries this year was exceptional and the results were very close; so much so we even had a draw, so Elton have 2 Vice Captains!

Subject Champions

We also announced our new Subject Champions this week too. Each subject has several Champions who help the subject leader run it in school. In this role, children come up with ideas on how to make the subject exciting, how to showcase the best talents in school and they also look through workbooks to get an understanding about how the subject is taught and why across school. I am sure we will be hearing from our new Champions soon as I know we have some exciting events coming up!

Thank you to all of the children who applied for these roles, it is really lovely to see how enthusiastic and committed to our school they are. Have a lovey weekend everyone! Mrs Bailey

PRIDE in all we do: Perseverance Respect Individuality Diversity Equality!

Stars of the week

Nursery - Sophia Nursery - Hadi

Red - Lake Orange - Deborah

Yellow - Reshithaa Green - Hylton

Blue - Harper-Rose Purple - Jacob

Silver - Bella Gold - Emily

Diamond - Victoria Jade - Alexander

Ruby - Zahraa Sapphire - Sasha

Topaz - Hannah Opal - Oliver J

Emerald - Lucy Amethyst - Mason

Well Done Everyone!

Attendance

From 23/09/2024 to 27/09/2024

Class	%
Red	98.1
Orange	90.1
Green	96.4
Yellow	98.3
Blue	93.1
Purple	100
Diamond	97.2
Sapphire	95.8
Opal	96.7
Emerald	97.3
Topaz	98.3
Amethyst	97.8
Jade	97.5
Ruby	97.7
Silver	79.0
Gold	98.2
Totals	96.5

A super week for Purple Class who achieved 100% attendance. They were closely followed by Orange, Yellow and Gold Class. The whole school figure is again above 96% which is really positive. Again, well done to everyone who achieved over 96%.

Attendance Update from the Local Authority

The link below will take you to the LA updated webpage with information about penalty notices. There have been changes made by the Department For Education.

School attendance | warrington.gov.uk



Polite Reminders

SchoolPing - all parents/carers need to be set up to receive communication via SchoolPing. You will be missing important information without this, including letters and permission slips. If you need your login details printing please contact the school office. Please ensure you update the app regularly.

Parent Pay - all parents/carers need to set up a Parent Pay account in order to pay for school meals (KS2), trips and other school events. If you need any support to do this, please contact our school office.

School day - our school day starts at 8.45am. Children should be in their classrooms ready to start learning by this time.

Little Links - please remember to complete a registration form before your child attends little links (before or after school) even if they are only going to be attending once. The forms are available at the office, thank you.

Dates for your Diary...

Flu Spray - Thursday 17th October
Cereal boxes into school by Friday 18th October
Kindness Challenge - Monday 21st October
Parent's Evening - Wednesday 6th & Thursday 7th November
(Amethyst Tuesday 5th & Wednesday 6th November)
School will close at 3.15pm on Thursday 7th November for parent's evening